
FL Heartland Awarded $2,500  
from Highlands County Tourism! 

 
On August 29 a team of three 
from our chapter applied for a 
sponsorship grant from the 
Highland County Tourism 
Board.  Janice Rearick made 
the pitch while a handout of 
the scavenger hunt was given 

to each member. It was designed and distributed by Kathy Howitt, 
and Jo Alcorn. They also put together the PowerPoint presentation 
and were there for moral support.  Janice shared background 
information on the 99s, the chapter, and the section meeting. She did 
it with great eloquence and without needing a script.  The 
presentation focused on what the Spring Section Meeting was and 
what it would bring to Sebring.  Emphasis was on the introduction of 
a little-known area of Florida to attendees from an eight-state area. 
The Tourism Board had been given the presentation ahead of time 
and the members had done their homework. They particularly like 
the idea of a scavenger hunt through various local businesses in and 
near Sebring. There were several probing questions and unanimous 
support.  They ended with a wish for success and granted our chapter 
$2,500!! 

Arcadia Re-opens Grass Runway 

Cathy Galati and Janice 
Rearick flew into Arcdia 
airport on August 24th to bring 
food to support the opening of 
the new turf runway. There are 
new plans for other public 

celebrations, said airport director Shelley Peacock. “We want to get 
nominated as a top small airport: Our airport is getting more attention 
because we have our fuel prices usually the lowest in the state. Once 
people find out, they notice we have a nice unique airport that has a 
lot to offer. Not many airports have a turf runway or a campground. 
Word is getting out. On the airport’s calendar: “Pancake Breakfast 
Fly-ins start back Nov. 16, Dec. 21, Jan. 18, Feb. 15 and March 21. 
And we hope to have another spot landing contest in February. It’s 
all good at Arcadia Municipal Airport!” 
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Fall Section Meeting 

Oct 4-6 in Greensboro NC 
Sign up on page 3 of this 

Newsletter! 

WAI Girls in Aviation 
Oct 12, 2019,  

We need volunteers! 
 Email Janice Rearick 

Janice.flyingboats@gmail.com 

EAA Annual Banquet 
Oct 18, 2019  

Speaker: Patty Wagstaff 
Supports Youth Aviation 

Flyer last Page 

Need or Want a business 
card with the Ninety-Nine 
logo on it? Contact JoAnne 

Alcorn for details. 

 

 

 

 

 
 



News from Vikki Greenleaf 
 

Hello Ladies, I have had a wonderful summer and I hope you 
have too! We will hit the ground running in Oct. First is the 
Section meeting Oct 4-6. I plan on being there if Bruce does 
not have surgery on his knee. I think we will have a great 
turnout. The following weekend is the Girls in Aviation Day 
(Oct 12) where we support our sister organization Women in 
Aviation. This will be another great, and I hope annual event 
that we can continue to back. Following that is the EAA dinner 
where the speaker is the OUTSTANDING Patty Wagstaff. I 
will be at that and hope you will too. It helps to encourage 
another one our flying family organizations, the EAA. During 
all this, we will be preparing for the upcoming Spring Section 

Meeting! In case you have been living under a rock, WE ARE HOSTING IT! Bev 
and her team have been working all summer to put it together to show off Sebring 
and all the outstanding organizations we have here. If you would like to be a part of 
this, let Beverly know.  
I look forward to being back together with you all. We have done a little flying this 
summer and have made some great new friends. I have spoken with some women 
who are currently taking lessons or are thinking about it and I hope I encouraged them 
to keep going and join their local 99’s. Additionally all my sons and even my 
grandson Liam (above)made it up here for a visit, some twice. It was great to see the 
family. I am healthy and ready to go this fall. You all have done an outstanding job. 
Keep up the good work. See you soon. 
 
Vikki 
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